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From:

Sent: Tuesday, 20 July 2021 2:14 PM

To: Residential Land Lease Communities Review

Subject: Suggestion to lower electricity costs.

Categories:

Dear  

 

I looked at the survey you are running about electricity charges and wish to make a suggestion for residences in 

Residential (land lease) complexes.  Houses in these villages are usually only about one metre apart. It would be 

realistic to link one solar system to energise two adjoining houses with the panels on one roof and linking that 

supply to each house having an inverter and a battery. The storage batteries are the key to considerably lowering 

the demand on the grid. It would be worthwhile requiring the operators to furnish the houses with this system; and 

of course they would offset their costs when selling the houses. At the end of the day, it would be cost effective and 

everyone wins. 

 

Peter Mason. 

 




